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 YEAR 

7 

YEAR 

8 

YEAR 

9 

YEAR 10    YEAR 11 YEAR 12 YEAR 13 

TERM 

1 

N/A N/A N/A CNAT H and S 

Unit R035: Healthy 
promotion campaigns 
Introduce you to the 

importance of a healthy 

society and some of the 

public health challenged 

that we face as a society. 

Furthermore, looking at 

the importance of a 

healthy society and current 

health promotion 

campaigns with factors 

which can influence health 

and wellbeing. You will also 

look at the barriers to 

leading a healthy active 

lifestyle and how the 

planning of these 

campaigns take place. 

CNAT H and S 

Unit R032: Principles of 
care in health and social 
care settings 
Introduce you to the types 
of care settings and the 
rights of service users 
including choice, 
confidentiality, 
consultation, protection 
from harm and abuse and 
equal and fair treatment. 
Furthermore, you will also 
look at the benefits to 
service users when rights 
are maintained and the 
person-centred values and 
how they are applied to 
service providers. 
Furthermore, you will be 
introduced to the effects 
service users’ health and 
wellbeing can be impacted 

CTEC H and S 

Unit 1: Positive 

Relationships 

Introduce you to the many 

different relationships that 

you will encounter within 

the health and social care 

sector; whether with 

colleagues, senior 

members of staff, other 

professionals within the 

sector or individuals who 

require care and support. 

 

Unit 3: Health, Safety 

and Security  

Introduces you to health, 

safety and security in 

health and social care. You 

will acquire the necessary 

CTEC H and S 

Unit 4: Anatomy and 

Physiology  

Introduce you to the basic 

structure and functions of the 

body systems involved in 

everyday activities and 

maintenance of health, 

including cardiovascular, 

respiratory and digestive 

systems. 
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.  if the person centred 
approach is not applied. 
You will also understand 
the types of 
communication and how 
these can be applied in 
health and social care 
settings and safeguarding. 
Furthermore, you will look 
at infection control, safety 
measures, procedures and 
security measures.  
 

knowledge and skills to 

equip you in maintaining a 

safe working environment 

for yourself, your 

colleagues and individuals 

who require care and 

support. 

TERM 

2 

   CNAT H and S 

Unit R035: Healthy 
promotion campaigns 
Introduce you to the 

importance of a healthy 

society and some of the 

public health challenged 

that we face as a society. 

Furthermore, looking at 

the importance of a 

healthy society and current 

health promotion 

campaigns with factors 

which can influence health 

and wellbeing. You will also 

look at the barriers to 

leading a healthy active 

lifestyle and how the 

planning of these 

CNAT H and S 

Unit R032: Principles of 
care in health and social 
care settings 
Introduce you to the types 
of care settings and the 
rights of service users 
including choice, 
confidentiality, 
consultation, protection 
from harm and abuse and 
equal and fair treatment. 
Furthermore, you will also 
look at the benefits to 
service users when rights 
are maintained and the 
person-centred values and 
how they are applied to 
service providers. 
Furthermore, you will be 
introduced to the effects 
service users’ health and 

CTEC H and S 

Unit 1: Positive 

Relationships 

Introduce you to the many 

different relationships that 

you will encounter within 

the health and social care 

sector; whether with 

colleagues, senior 

members of staff, other 

professionals within the 

sector or individuals who 

require care and support. 

 

Unit 3: Health, Safety 

and Security  

Introduces you to health, 

safety and security in 

health and social care. You 

CTEC H and S 

Unit 4: Anatomy and 

Physiology  

Introduce you to the basic 

structure and functions of the 

body systems involved in 

everyday activities and 

maintenance of health, 

including cardiovascular, 

respiratory and digestive 

systems. 
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campaigns take place. 

 

wellbeing can be impacted 
if the person centred 
approach is not applied. 
You will also understand 
the types of 
communication and how 
these can be applied in 
health and social care 
settings and safeguarding. 
Furthermore, you will look 
at infection control, safety 
measures, procedures and 
security measures.  
 

will acquire the necessary 

knowledge and skills to 

equip you in maintaining a 

safe working environment 

for yourself, your 

colleagues and individuals 

who require care and 

support. 

TERM 

3 

   CNAT H and S 

Unit R033: Supporting 
individuals through life 
events 
Introduce you to the 
different life stages and 
key milestones of growth 
and development of a 
particular life stage. You 
will also learn about the 
factors which can affect 
growth and development 
including physical, social 
and economic. 
Furthermore, you will learn 
about expected and 
unexpected life events 
which can impact on an 
individual and the support 
offered to them and the 
people who offer this 

CNAT H and S 

Unit R032: Principles of 
care in health and social 
care settings 
Introduce you to the types 
of care settings and the 
rights of service users 
including choice, 
confidentiality, 
consultation, protection 
from harm and abuse and 
equal and fair treatment. 
Furthermore, you will also 
look at the benefits to 
service users when rights 
are maintained and the 
person-centred values and 
how they are applied to 
service providers. 
Furthermore, you will be 
introduced to the effects 

CTEC H and S 

Unit 10: Nutrition for 

health  

Introduces nutritional 

health and the 

components of good 

nutrition. You will have the 

opportunity to scrutinise 

different foods, consider 

their health benefits and 

investigate how to support 

other people to impact 

their health and well-

being. 

 

Unit 2: Equality, 

diversity and rights   

Understand the 

CTEC H and S 

Unit 9: Learning difficulties  

Understand the term ’learning 

disability’, and will look at a 

range of different types and 

possible causes. You will 

examine how the lives of 

individuals with a learning 

disability are changing as 

attitudes and approaches to 

support evolve 
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support. You will also be 
introduced to the roles of 
informal care and the 
research around 
personalised support for 
individuals. 

service users’ health and 
wellbeing can be impacted 
if the person centred 
approach is not applied. 
You will also understand 
the types of 
communication and how 
these can be applied in 
health and social care 
settings and safeguarding. 
Furthermore, you will look 
at infection control, safety 
measures, procedures and 
security measures.  
 

implications of diversity on 

practice and also the 

effects of discriminatory 

practice on individuals 

who require care or 

support 

TERM 

4 

   CNAT H and S 

Unit R033: Supporting 
individuals through life 
events 
Introduce you to the 
different life stages and 
key milestones of growth 
and development of a 
particular life stage. You 
will also learn about the 
factors which can affect 
growth and development 
including physical, social 
and economic. 
Furthermore, you will learn 
about expected and 
unexpected life events 
which can impact on an 
individual and the support 
offered to them and the 

N/A CTEC H and S 

Unit 10: Nutrition for 

health 

Introduces nutritional 

health and the 

components of good 

nutrition. You will have the 

opportunity to scrutinise 

different foods, consider 

their health benefits and 

investigate how to support 

other people to impact 

their health and well-

being. 

 

Unit 2: Equality, 

diversity and rights   

CTEC H and S 

Unit 9: Learning difficulties  

Understand the term ’learning 

disability’, and will look at a 

range of different types and 

possible causes. You will 

examine how the lives of 

individuals with a learning 

disability are changing as 

attitudes and approaches to 

support evolve 
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people who offer this 
support. You will also be 
introduced to the roles of 
informal care and the 
research around 
personalised support for 
individuals. 

Understand the 

implications of diversity on 

practice and also the 

effects of discriminatory 

practice on individuals 

who require care or 

support 

TERM 

5 

   CNAT H and S 

Unit R032: Principles of 
care in health and social 
care settings 
Introduce you to the types 
of care settings and the 
rights of service users 
including choice, 
confidentiality, 
consultation, protection 
from harm and abuse and 
equal and fair treatment. 
Furthermore, you will also 
look at the benefits to 
service users when rights 
are maintained and the 
person-centred values and 
how they are applied to 
service providers. 
Furthermore, you will be 
introduced to the effects 
service users’ health and 
wellbeing can be impacted 
if the person centred 
approach is not applied. 
You will also understand 
the types of 

N/A CTEC H and S 

Unit 4: Anatomy and 

Physiology  

Introduce you to the basic 

structure and functions of 

the body systems involved 

in everyday activities and 

maintenance of health, 

including cardiovascular, 

respiratory and digestive 

systems. 

N/A 
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communication and how 
these can be applied in 
health and social care 
settings and safeguarding. 
Furthermore, you will look 
at infection control, safety 
measures, procedures and 
security measures.  

 

 
 


